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AHC NTM 01/25 
CANCELLATION OF ALL NTMs ISSUED DURING 2024 

 

 

 
 
Mariners are advised that all Ardrossan Notices to Mariners take effect from 1st January 2025 and 
will be numbered consecutively for ease of reference. 
 
All Notices issued prior to this date are cancelled, or considered sufficiently promulgated. 
 


